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21st September 2022
Dear parent/carer/guardian
The transition review for your child has already been completed in Year 5. The Local Authority may contact you with a form regarding your preference for your child’s school. You need to fill in this form and send it back to the address listed on the letter. This is to confirm your preference for secondary for your child. 
It is likely that you will hear around the Spring Term of the confirmed placement for your child. This may come through the draft EHCP or it is possible that you may receive an email from your child’s Key Worker though I emphasise that this isn’t always the case. 

If you have not heard anything by Easter about your child’s secondary placement your can either contact your child’s Key Worker directly or we can do this on your behalf. 

If you require any further information about the transition process, please do contact me. 

Kind regards, 

Helen Summers 
Acting Headteacher. 








Springfield Road


Leek


Staffordshire


ST13 6LQ


Tel/fax:   01538 383558


Email:�HYPERLINK "mailto:office@springfield.staffs.sch.uk"��office@springfield.staffs.sch.uk�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.springfieldspecialschool.org.uk" �www.springfieldspecialschool.org.uk�


Acting headteachers: Anna Latos & Helen Summers
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